IN THE UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
FOR THE DISTRICT OF PUERTO RICO

NOTICE TO COUNSEL AND THE PUBLIC
NO. 15-04

COURT TO CLOSE DUE TO WEATHER CONDITIONS

Due to weather conditions, the United States District Court for the District of Puerto
Rico, including all its dependencies, will close to the public at 12:00 noon today, Thursday,
August 27, 2015. We expect to resume normal operations by Friday, August 28, 2015.

In case that weather conditions deteriorate, additional information regarding the status of
court operations will be available at the Court’s website at: www.prd.uscourts.gov.

BY ORDER OF THE COURT.

In San Juan, Puerto Rico, this 27th day of August, 2015.

FRANCES RIOS DE MORAN, ESQ.
CLERK OF COURT

c www.prd.uscourts.gov




